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Redwood Bulletin 

Meet the Staff – Sarah Hudson 

Teaching Assistant Level 4 in EXB5 

 

What do you like most about working at  

Redwood? 

Getting to work with our amazing students each day as 

they never fail to make me smile. 

 

What do you enjoy doing outside of work? (hobbies, 

interests, with family, friends etc) 

I like to exercise, read books and do arts and crafts with 

my daughter. 

 

What would be your dream holiday destination? 

Las Vegas 

 

Tell us an interesting fact about you? 

I once ran a marathon but would never do it again! 

Sign of the Week: 

 

We are very excited to announce  

that we have now launched our  

first Redwood Instagram account! 

You can follow and share our new  

page @redwooodrochdale.  

Watch out for exciting updates, articles and 

photographs, highlighting just some of the 

achievements and experiences of our fantastic 

Redwood learners. 

Our EXB classes have been venturing out to 

Alexandra Park in Oldham to have a go on some 

adapted bikes.  

Ability Wheelz provides opportunities for children, 

young people and adults with additional needs 

and/or disabilities to access a wide range of adapted 

and universal cycles. 

All the students have absolutely loved it and had 

smiles on their faces the whole way round the park! 

What an amazing opportunity it has been for our 

students!  

Term Dates  

Half Term - Monday 24th October 2022 - Friday 28th 

October 2022 

Inset Day - Friday 18th November 2022 

Winter Holidays - Monday 19th December 2022 - 

Monday 2nd January 2022 

 

 

Transition Tours: 

Please contact school reception on 01706 750815 

to book a place on a tour.  

Next available dates: 

Thursday 20th October – 1:30pm – 2:30pm  

Thursday 24th November – 10am – 11am  

Thursday 15th December – 1:30pm – 2:30pm  

Thursday 26th January – 10am – 11am  

More 


